External Affairs Committee Update January 23, 2012

Mr. Forbes gave an update on the Hunters Ridge Sound Wall/Barrier. As a final step to our sound wall, FDOT will hold a public meeting at Hunters Ridge Country Club on Wednesday, March 14 at 6:00pm in the Main Dining Room to get public input about the Sound Barrier Wall. All Hunters Ridge residents are encouraged to attend and to speak in support of the sound wall. After the final approval is given Mr. Forbes suggested that the Board of Directors make a resolution formally thanking Bonita Springs Mayor, Ben Nelson, and Florida State Senator, Lizbeth Benacquisto.

Fred Forbes, Chairperson – External Affairs Committee